
 
 

From: Omar Carrera <OmarC@canalalliance.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 1:37 PM 
To: Mayor Kate <Kate.Colin@cityofsanrafael.org>; Maika Llorens Gulati <Maika@cityofsanrafael.org>; 
Eli Hill <Eli.Hill@cityofsanrafael.org>; Maribeth Bushey <Maribeth.Bushey@cityofsanrafael.org>; Rachel 
Kertz <Rachel.Kertz@cityofsanrafael.org>; Lindsay Lara <Lindsay.Lara@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Cc: marina palma darlin ruiz  Stephanie 
McNally <stephaniem@canalalliance.org> 
Subject: San Rafael Transit Center - Move Whistlestop Alternative  
  
Dear Mayor Kate, and Councilmembers,  
  
In the letter sent on 4/19/2021, Canal Alliance and Voces del Canal highlighted the critical priorities that 
the new Transit Center must include to support the Latino and low-income passengers who make up the 
majority of the ridership.  We, Canal Alliance, and Voces del Canal, support the Move Whistlestop 
Alternative as the preferred alternative for the Environmental Impact Report. This alternative takes into 
account the recommendations and needs of Canal residents and offers an opportunity to ensure an 
equitable recovery. 
  
In the letter, we also mentioned that some alternatives present significant drawbacks and dangers that 
will directly affect the Latino community (e.g., Under the Freeway Alternative). For Canal residents, the 
biggest concern is that the transit center is separated at different stations or under the freeway. These 
alternatives increase the danger to pedestrians, complicate transfers, and can confuse passengers. 
Downtown traffic is already heavy, confusing, and dangerous; adding complications to hurried 
passengers rushing to catch a bus will only make conditions worse. A single-site option works best for all 
passengers, and as noted above, crosswalk safety measures are a priority for any alternative. 
  
Public transportation plays a unique and important role in an effective and equitable transportation 
system. It is important that the new San Rafael Transit Center be efficient, affordable and include in its 
design the new health protocols to respond to post-COVID challenges. Everyone in San Rafael will 
benefit from these measures, even people who don't use public transportation, as they help essential 
workers, mitigate climate change, and reduce traffic on already congested streets and highways. 
  
The COVID pandemic temporarily reduced the ridership, but not the importance of an efficient and 
equitable public transport system. 
  
Gracias, 
  

 

Omar Carrera  
CEO  

Direct: 415.306.0424    
Mobile: 415.548.0455  
www.canalalliance.org  |  Make a Donation  

     
 

  
    

  








